
January 31, 2016 

Petition to Intervene 
Pamela Monroe, Administrator 
New Hampshire Site Evaluation Committee 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

RE: New Site Evaluation Committee 
Docket No. 2015-06 

Dear Ms. Monroe: 

We, Russell and Lydia Cumbee, respectfully request to intervene in the captioned 
docked. 

We own a property at 1719 Easton Road, Franconia, NH. Our property abuts the 
proposed Northern Pass HVDC transmission line burial under NH Route 116. 

The proposed burial route will diminish the value of our property and damage vegetation 
on the property. We are also concerned about effect of the buried cable on our well, 
which is positioned close to the road. 

We, therefore, request that we be granted the right to intervene in this docket. 

Respectfully, 
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Russell and Lydia Cum bee 

1719 Easton Road, Franconia, NH 03580 
603-823-8730 

russlydia@myfairpoint.net 


